"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."



Updates & Reminders

Grandparents' Day was very well attended and a wonderful way to build community and fellowship at our school! Thank you to everyone who made this a special morning.

This Friday is our first 12:30 dismissal. Carline will run as usual just a little earlier. After School Care (ASC) will be provided until 6:00 pm. An extra snack for ASC students on Friday is appreciated.

Thank you for choosing a Catholic education for your child(ren).

-Tammy Ducote, Principal

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Friday, Sept. 15 Early Release @ 12:30pm
- Tuesday, Sept. 19 Bingo for Bags Meeting @
 6pm
- Friday, Sept. 22- Picture Day

**This week students in 1st through 5th will be NWEA testing. Please schedule appointments for later in the afternoon to limit interruptions. Thank you!





Campus News

- Our PTC Officers did an amazing job preparing the hall for Grandparents' Day with a balloon backdrop for pictures, coffee and donuts. Thank you PTC for enriching the OLGCS experience.
- Fifth Grade has completed their "Self Portrait" project with Mrs. Lawrence. Their end products are awesome and on display in the minihall.
- "Respectacles" were awarded to PreK-3 this week. They have grown in the past four weeks and learned routines, rules and responsibility!!

God's Gifts

During inservice, teachers and staff attended a retreat to refresh and prepare their mind and spirit for the school year.

As part of the retreat, we explored God's Gifts that we would share with our Angels this year. Some gifts included: Love, Joy, Patience, Knowledge, Empathy and Energy. Our gifts are displayed in the minihall.



Join us on Facebook & Instagram